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STUDENTS’ UNION ELECTORAL COMMISSION 

2015 STUDENTS’ UNION ELECTIONS 

In accordance with Article XVI, XVII and XVIII of the Students’ Union Constitution, the 

Students’ Union Electoral Commission hereby declares the political space open for interested 

and qualified students to contest elective positions in either of the two arms of the Students’ 

Union. 

All interested students are requested to obtain Nomination Forms at Room 22 Student Affairs 

Division, after the payment of Two Thousand Naira only (for the Position of the President), One 

Thousand Five Hundred Naira only (for other executive positions) and One Thousand Naira 

only (for Legislative Positions) at the Central Cash Office.  Collection of Nomination Forms 

commences on Tuesday, 21 April, 2015.  

Also, all eligible students are enjoined to participate in the elections. 

CONTESTANTS ARE STRICLTY WARNED  NOT TO DEFACE THE WALLS WITH 

CAMPAIGN POSTERS, AS STRICT SANCTIONS AWAIT DEFAULTERS.  

STUDENTS’ EXECUTIVE COUNCIL (S.E.C. ) ELECTIONS 

1. Lift of ban & commencement of sensitization  - Monday, 20 April, 2015 (11.59PM) 

2. Collection of Nomination Forms            - Tuesday 21 April, 2015  

3. Deadline for the Submission of Nomination Form  - Wednesday,  29 April, 2015 (4.00PM) 

4. Screening of Candidates                            - Saturday, 2 - Tuesday, 5 May, 2015 

5. Release of screening results      - Wednesday, 6 May, 2015   

6. Press Night        - Wednesday, 13 May, 2015 

7. Speech Night        - Friday 15 May, 2015 

8. S.E.C. ELECTION                                                      - Saturday, 16 May, 2015 

STUDENTS’ REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL (S.R.C.) ELECTIONS 

1. Collection of Nomination Forms                  - Monday, 20 April, 2015 (11.59PM) 

2. Deadline for the Submission of Nomination Forms   - Tuesday, 19 May, 2015 (4.00PM) 

3. Screening of Candidates    - Wednesday, 20 - Thursday, 21 May, 2015 

4. S.R.C. ELECTION                                                        - Saturday, 23 May, 2015 



Thank you. 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 


